
 
 

Linius Technologies Limited (ASX: LNU) ACN 149 796 332 
Suite 1, 2A River Street, South Yarra VIC 3141 Australia 

t: +61 3 8672 7186 / e: info@linius.com 
 

 
    

 
 
 
ASX Announcement 
30 November 2021 
 
 

RESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR – CHRIS RICHARDSON 
 
 

Linius Technologies Limited (ASX:LNU) (Linius or Company) advises that Chris Richardson has resigned as 
a Director of Linius Technologies Limited effective today, as announced at the Company’s 2021 Annual 
General Meeting this morning.  
 
Linius Chairman Gerard Bongiorno said, “On behalf of the Board and our shareholders I would like to thank 
Chris for his contribution to the Company during his tenure as a Director and formerly as Chief Executive 
Officer.  Chris will remain working for the Company focussing on commercialisation of the Linius 
Blockchain technology and operations.” 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release to ASX by the Chairman.  
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Giuseppe Rinarelli 
Company Secretary 
cosec@linius.com 


